From:

Sommer Peter

Sent:

Thursday, 17 February 2011 5:01 PM

To:

Tucker, Greg

Hogan Bernadette;

Colin Apelt':

'Tony Jacobs'

Cc:

Waldman Karen; Bagdon Tad

Subject: The proposed PRG meeting on 25 February for optimising the yield of the Brisbane River

system

On 3 February 2011, an email was sent to you from Ken Pearce, Project Officer, Regional Planning and Policy, advising that, owing to the recent flooding in the Brisbane River Valley, it is planned to seek input of the PRG into a proposed revised scope at the scheduled workshop on 25 February 2011, prior to taking it to the QWC's Executive for consideration. The email also attached a draft agenda for the meeting.

Although the intention stated by Ken was to seek input of the PRG into the proposed scope, the QWC's preferred approach is to review any change to the planned scope in relation to how it links to the relevant action for the QWC stated in the SEQ Water Strategy. The proposed scope contained in the email of 3 February 2011 alters the QWC's original endorsed action and may have unintentionally given the impression that the QWC role was extending into areas in which it has no responsibility.

Therefore the QWC would like to retract the proposed scope stated in the email of 3 February 2011 and review the direction of this project in the context of the SEQ Water Strategy, the recent establishment of the Commission of Inquiry and the annual review of the SEQ Water Strategy.

This review will aim to ensure preservation of options that are fit-for-purpose in the current operating environment.

As a result of the above, it is planned to cancel the workshop on 25 February 2011 at this stage, and review considerations at the Executive level of the QWC prior to confirming the next steps.

I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your input to date. I will keep you informed as we clarify our progress.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

Peter Sommer

Director, Planning Projects

Regional Planning and Policy Telephone:

Facsimile: 07

Mobile:

Email:

www.gwc.gld.gov.au

Queensland Water Commission 53 Albert Street, Brisbane Q 4000 PO Box 15087, City East Q 4002

From: Waldman Karen

Sent: Thursday, 17 February 2011 5:10 PM

To: Best Debbie;

Cc: Bradley John

Subject: FW: The proposed PRG meeting on 25 February for optimising the yield of the Brisbane River

system

Hi Debbie and Lance

As discussed yesterday - for your information, regards, Karen.

Chief Executive Officer | Queensland Water Commission

T 07 | M | F 07

From: Sommer Peter

Sent: Thursday, 17 February 2011 5:01 PM

To: Tucker, Greg

Hogan Bernadette;

'Colin Apelt'; 'Tony Jacobs'

Cc: Waldman Karen; Bagdon Tad

Subject: The proposed PRG meeting on 25 February for optimising the yield of the Brisbane River system

On 3 February 2011, an email was sent to you from Ken Pearce, Project Officer, Regional Planning and Policy, advising that, owing to the recent flooding in the Brisbane River Valley, it is planned to seek input of the PRG into a proposed revised scope at the scheduled workshop on 25 February 2011, prior to taking it to the QWC's Executive for consideration. The email also attached a draft agenda for the meeting.

Although the intention stated by Ken was to seek input of the PRG into the proposed scope, the QWC's preferred approach is to review any change to the planned scope in relation to how it links to the relevant action for the QWC stated in the SEQ Water Strategy. The proposed scope contained in the email of 3 February 2011 alters the QWC's original endorsed action and may have unintentionally given the impression that the QWC role was extending into areas in which it has no responsibility.

Therefore the QWC would like to retract the proposed scope stated in the email of 3 February 2011 and review the direction of this project in the context of the SEQ Water Strategy, the recent establishment of the Commission of Inquiry and the annual review of the SEQ Water Strategy.

This review will aim to ensure preservation of options that are fit-for-purpose in the current operating environment.

As a result of the above, it is planned to cancel the workshop on 25 February 2011 at this stage, and review considerations at the Executive level of the QWC prior to confirming the next steps.

I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your input to date. I will keep you informed as we clarify our progress.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

Peter Sommer Director, Planning Projects Regional Planning and Policy

Telephone:	Facsimile: 07	Mobile:	
Email:			_
www.gwc.gld.gov.a	u		

Queensland Water Commission 53 Albert Street, Brisbane Q 4000 PO Box 15087, City East Q 4002